
Fancy Dress Disco Tuesday 18  Novemberth

Chocolate donation for home clothes day  

Friday 21  Novemberst

Bottle donation for home clothes day Friday

28  Novemberth

CATHEDRAL PTA

Welcome 
A warm welcome to all the new parents and
carers. All parents, carers and teachers are
members of the PTA, everyone is
encouraged to particpate in the activities
organised by the PTA.

CHRISTMAS FAIR FRIDAY 5  DECEMBERTH

The Christmas events throughout
December raise the most money over the
year. The PTA have already started
thinking about the events for this year.
We need your help to continue to raise
money for the school.

NEXT PRE-LOVED SALE AT PARENTS
EVENING - 15 /16  OCTOBERTH TH

The PTA will collect uniform that is no
longer needed. Branded items are
organised and offered to the school
community at reduced prices. All money
raised is used to provide enrichment
activities for the whole school.

Your PTA needs you!

Spending 2024/25

AUTUMN 1 2025

HOME CLOTHES DAYS

NEWSLETTER

Upcoming events

Parent volunteers are always required to
support PTA events. It's a really rewarding
experience, and you meet lots of other parents
and carers. The whole school community
greatly appreciates any support. If there are
any parents with experience in promotion,
social media, marketing or fundraising , your
PTA would love to hear from you. 

Contact the Chair: chair@cathedralpta.co.uk

During November there will be a
number of home clothes days in
exchange for an item. The items
collected will be a chocolate item and a
bottle. More information to follow.


